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Dear Queensland Government,

Hereby I would like to give my wholehearted support to the newly drafted laws that
 will protect the coral
reef against pollution. 

I live in the Netherlands, but the reef is such a unique and special places that it
 needs our every effort
to protect it. 

Yours sincerely, 

Yori Schell
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